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Removal of asbestos from H Block and adjacent areas will be completed by the end of this
week, one week ahead of schedule.

The installation of new drainage is underway adjacent H Block in preparation for the new
extension to the Out Patients Department.

Trenching across the road adjacent to H block to carried out for the electrical supply to the
lamp posts. This will ensure that external lighting is retained throughout the demolition
process.

The X-ray department and League of Friends have been relocated since Christmas.
These areas will now have asbestos removed prior to demolition.

The historic lead lights windows from the old main entrance have been recovered safely
and are in storage for installation at a later date.

The roof works to M block will be complete this week. Internal refurbishment works are
underway.

Work to continue ahead of schedule at the North West of the site involving new drainage
and kerbs in the car park.

The new hospital service trench has started behind Forest Dene. There has been a slight
diversion in the traffic route but we intend to avoid further disruption as far as possible for
this work.

All materials and equipment have been relocated from Forest Dene to storage containers.

The fencing to the grassed area outside Macmillan is now complete.

The car park opposite the main entrance has now been successfully completed and the
line markings refreshed.


